
As part of the 2022-23 State Budget, the WA

Government announced a $400 Household Electricity

Credit to help reduce household cost-of-living

pressures.

For more information and how to apply

You may be eligible to receive this one-off

$400 credit. Even if your property is on an

embedded network.

Apply for the household 
electricity credit

You must apply by 31st of October! 

click here

https://apps.osr.wa.gov.au/portal/0/home;jsessionid=yV5DRULBA8OdKlBjvbYwinEn2McRaX7T-uhedi7mDTS7G5trBojZ!813637184
https://apps.osr.wa.gov.au/portal/0/home

